SCHOOL OF BUSINESS
Business Academic Advisory Board

July 7, 2006

9:00 a.m.
MEMBERS PRESENT:  
Bob Andreasen, Craig Homan, Larry Horton, Jim Mahony, Steve 

Sanders, Emily DeRoberts, James Bross, Jr., Lee Allen, Jeff Moore, Steve Weninger, Wallace Cook, Steve Holcombe, Maria Gillespie, Jerry Cade, Sandra Catron

DEVOTIONAL:
Dr. Jeff Moore opened the meeting with a devotional on Truth, Obedience, 




and Vision.  Several members of the committee made comments regarding 




the devotional that truth, obedience, and vision are vital in the work place.

EXPERIENTIAL
Discussion centered around looking beyond the traditional modules and

LEARNING

learning how to live a Christian life in a secular world.

INTERNSHIPS
The committee discussed the resources needed to develop an internship




program.  You need a resource person (1/4 of faculty load), decide credit 



hours for the various internships, decide what the internships would 




replace in some majors, and you need companies that will allow 



internships.  It was also suggested that you might have students learn the 



ABC’s of Business in their freshman/sophomore years; cross-cultural 



setting in their junior year and overseas program in their senior year. 



Another suggestions was to visit other colleges that have internship 




programs and see how their programs are set up.
MY CAMPUS

Dr. Moore showed the committee members how to use My Campus to 




view handouts and other information that will be posted regarding the 




Business Academic Advisory Board.

The meeting adjourned at 12:03 p.m.








Sandra Catron








Secretary

